COPY.
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
PARIS,

fhe Secretary, 13th October, 1948,
ONDON.

With reference to your letter of the 6th instant
and previous correspondenc mespecting the tankers "ESSO BRETAGNE"
and "ZANEIEZOUR", I beg to iuform you that the former is stated by
the Owners to arrive at St. Nazalre towards the 23rd instant, and the
latter on the 26th.

’

Doth Owners desire that the Surveyors coming from
London visit St. Nazaire as soon as the work 1s starting so that the
~ Pepalrers and themselves be advised of the Society's intentions
and requirements regarding these inspections.

I have advised Mr. Brunelliere at Nantes accordingly,
and requested him to ksep you Informed as to the precise dated on
which the vessels will bs ready for survey.

am, Dsar Sir
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